
Hello Rebecca, 
 
I’m reaching out to voice my disgust at the meeting minutes included in our appeal packet outlining the 
Zoning Meeting from 4/23.  There are at least a dozen points that are grossly misrepresented. I listened 
to that entire meeting, as did others involved in the appeal, and it very much seems as though these 
minutes were specifically tailored to address our objections and concerns in a manner detrimental to 
our cause. I challenge you to listen to the meeting recording and see for yourself if you don’t believe me. 
 
To highlight my point, take this first section outlined: 



 



 
 
In the meeting, no mention was made of Historic Irvine Park or the fact that we had concerns about the 
building being out of alignment with the character of our transitional neighborhood.  In fact, I 
highlighted this point in an email follow up to Anton after the meeting to voice my frustration about that 
important consideration NOT being discussed. On at least 5 occasions in the zoning meeting, the Irvine 
Park Towers and hospital were used as precedent.  Instead here, they reference alignment with our 
District Plan. That was not done in the meeting. 



 



 
 
This parking reference is also misstated.  Related to the bedrock and parking, Commissioner Morales 
asked specifically how the developer did not understand the depth of the stone until such a late point in 
planning, after exploratory engineering work had already been done, and after zoning, CUP, and 
variances had already been previously applied for and approved. The answer was some rubbish about 
how the rock depths differ dramatically within a small amount of space.  They should have been able to 
take sufficient samples to better estimate those depths.  
 
I could go on and on, but want to emphasize that I’m very disappointed in the staff behavior and process 
I’ve seen throughout this ordeal.  
 
Elyse  
 


